
 

 
 
 
 

CITY OF HEATH, TEXAS 
NOTICE OF RESIDENTIAL REPLAT 

 
 

July 15, 2022 : Notice is hereby given that the City of Heath is considering a residential subdivision replat being 
a Replat of Lot 3R, Block A, The Cedars Subdivision and creating the Replat of The Cedars, Lot 3A-R and Lot 
4A-R, Block A, containing two lots on 2.02 acres, currently addressed as 210 Cedar Tree Lane, and zoned as (SF-
43) Single Family Residential District. (Case No. RP-2022-04) Questions and comments can be directed to:  

Aaron Adel - Director of Planning, aadel@heathtx.com, (972)961-4875, 200 Laurence Drive, Heath, TX 75032. 


